
Meeting minutes of the West Central Ga. Flying Club Officers Meeting held on Jan.3
rd

  

2008 @ Six PM. 

 Meeting called to order by President Doug Doran @ six ten PM 

 The reading of the last meeting minutes were dispensed because of the Secretary 

was not being present.  

 Those in attendance were Doug Doran, Mike O’Dell and Jeff Hayes. 

 Bruce Wilson came in late with all of the Secretary’s records to turn over to the 

new Secretary / Treasurer Mike O’Dell. 

 Bruce gave Treasurers report and was accepted by all present. 

 Maintenance report and discussion by all attendees.  

 Reported recent oil change and strut looked at by Tommy. 

 Jeff talked about Derek wanting to do a weight and balance sheet to keep in the 

hangar. 

 Doug asked about a seat advisory from Cessna and Jeff remarked it was only an 

advisory but we would get a price from Tommy to install. 

 Doug asked about a “Learn to Fly” sign for the end of the hangars where it can be 

seen by passing motorists. Mike said he would look into the pricing of a sign. 

 Jeff asked about gift certificates being sold for 2 hrs instead of 1 hr.  All agreed on 

a two hour maximum. 

 Doug brought up the giving out of certificates instead of only one person having 

them he will print out six for each member of the board and have them numbered 

to show who sold them. They will be valid for six months from date of issue. 

 Doug asked about having an external battery terminal for when the plane needed 

to be jumped off.  Tommy will give price to install and we will look at that at next 

meeting. 

 Doug discussed changing meeting time and dates to second Thursday of the 

month and moving the time to six thirty. Motion to accept by Bruce and 2
nd

 by 

Doug all agreed.  Motion Passed. 

 Mike made a motion to adjourn and Doug 2
nd

 all agreed. Meeting adjourned. 

 

Michael O’Dell 

Secretary/Treasurer 

West Central Ga. Flying Club 

 


